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Parent Teacher Conferences 
Verbal Report for %ile 
 
Testing 
Elementary testing will be April 15-17th for grades 3-5. We will test the 5th grade in 
science on April 22nd.  
 
Dibels testing for reading will be the last week of April and the first week of May. 
 
We will not have state testing results until the summer, but will have our MAP’s and 
Dibles data to share at the next meeting.  
 
We currently have our maturation chats schedule for the afternoons after state testing, 
 
Events!!! 

●​ 5th Grade Trip-Verbal Overview 
●​ Glow Night-April 22nd 5-6:30 

○​ Family literacy, food and fun! 
●​ Aleutian Ballad- April 28th  
●​ Week of the Arts May12-16th including an music concert on May 16th.  
●​ Field Day-May 23rd weather permitting 
●​ Sea Week 

○​ Last week of school May 27th - 30th  
 
 



PreK Grant & Head Start 
Diana and I have meet several times this year to ensure we are collaborating and 
aligning our programs where we can. Mrs. Lindsey has been working on supporting our 
PreK program and is also working on revamping our grant application for PreK funding.  
 
Hunter Safety 
Even though this is taught at the middle school, I wanted to thank Joe Henry for putting 
a lot of time and energy into this grant and program.  
 
Curriculum 
I am still looking at options for SEL curriculum. When we get results from some of our 
community surveys we can follow up on what this may look like for next year.  
 
Next year will be our year to revisit our ELA curriculum at all levels. Since the state has 
now adopted Social Studies standards, I would like to add this area to the curriculum 
cycle for next year.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 



 



 


